
To: Cheryl Laasch 

Tomahawk Power and Pulp/Kings Dam 

N10099 KINGS RD 

TOMAHAWK WI 54487 

(715) 453-2579

This is to inform you that I have completed the visual survey of Kings Dam for purple loosestrife. 

I walked the entire facility once a week starting July 15th thru August 15th
· I found no sign of

Purple Loosestrife anywhere on the facility.

Thank you, 

Manager/operator 

Re: Purple Loosestrife Monitoring report 


